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At last!
After much delay, IMPA 22 finally took place in December at 
the QE11 Centre in London.

Having already been delayed by the Pandemic and the unfortunate Royal 
incident in October, the Organiser’s were relieved to finally get a fixed 
date for the show; however, they hadn’t accounted for the unreliable 
British weather – which snowed before and during the event! 

Regardless, many hardy individuals made it through to the show and QMI 
were pleased to meet with many old friends – and meet a few new ones!


